
How to apply for free school meals 

 

We are currently providing food parcels for any children who are eligible for income related free 
school meals.  

If your family is facing hardship and your financial circumstances have changed,  please see the 
following link for further help available; 

 

https://www.lincolnshire.gov.uk/school-pupil-support/apply-free-school-meals 

 

21st January 2021 

 

 

If you are struggling  with data/internet usage or 
devices for remote learning, please do get in touch. 

We will try to help where we can. Email us on 
enquiries@heckington.lincs.sch.uk or ring the school 

office.  

We are totally overwhelmed at the generosity of the local community. Not only have we had devices given to us 
but we have had donations which has allowed us to purchase these laptops. These donations will go a long way to 
help out families who are battling with remote learning. What a fantastic community we have! THANK YOU!!! 


